
Mrs.Kinniryõs Notes 
Welcome to the  2018-2019 school year! I 
am honored to serve as the principal at     
Irwin STEM Magnet School. Irwin is an    
excellent school and I look forward to 
working with you as a partner in your childõs  
education. I feel very fortunate to be   
joining an outstanding staff who is dedicat-
ed to meeting the social, emotional, and aca-
demic needs of every child.  Along with the 
staff, I will work hard to continue the im-
portant traditions and practices that have 
contributed to creating a positive school 
culture.   
 

Greetings from the PTA President 
Welcome to all new and returning students, 
parents, and staff! The PTA is ready to 
make this the best year yet! 
 
As your PTA President, I wanted to take a 
moment to give you the objectives of our 
PTA and what we do for Irwin. Our goals 
are to promote the welfare of children in 
home, school and community; to bring a  
closer relationship between home and the 
school; that parents and teachers may coop-
erate together in the education of children; 
to develop a united effort to secure for all 
children the highest advantages in physical, 
mental and social education.  
 
Be sure to check your childõs red folder 
every night for important announcements 
from staff and the PTA. The PTA newslet-
ter comes home once a month and will be 
your guide to all the events happening at  
Irwin.   

August/September 2018  

Save the Date 

Aug. 9  Kindergarten  

  Conferences 

 

Aug. 14  First student day 

  *bring school supplies* 

 

Aug. 20  PTA meeting at 6:00 p.m. 
  at Irwin 

 

Aug. 28 Flower and vegetable drop 
  off 

 

Aug. 29  Flower and vegetable drop 
  off  

 

Aug. 30 PTA ROCK OUT,/Ice  Cream    
  Social 5-6p.m.  

  Back to School Night from 
  6-7p.m. 

Sept. 3  NO SCHOOL 

Sept. 10  PTA Meeting at 6:00 p.m. 
  at Irwin 

Sept. 17   McTeacher Night at  
  McDonaldõs on State &  

  Coliseum from 5-8 p.m. 

 
You can support Irwin by joining the PTA 
for just $6.00. I look forward to seeing 
everyone from last year and to meet new 
families. Join us on August 20, 2018 from 
6:00-7:00 P.M. at  Irwin for the first PTA 
meeting of the year.  



Back to School 
Night  

Please join us on 
Thursday, August 
30th for our   PTA 
ROCK OUT event 
and ice cream social 
from 5-6pm on the playground.  The 
Back to School Night will begin at 6pm. 
Families will have the opportunity to 
meet with Mrs. Kinniry and visit class-
rooms for teacher presentations.  

 

 

Flower and Vegetable Show 

Students who have a flower or     
vegetable that they have been taking 
care of at home may bring them to 
school on August 28 or 29 for the 
Plant Show. Judging will be on       
August 29th.  

Popcorn 

Irwin students get to enjoy  

popcorn day once a month. Our 
first popcorn day this year will 
be on Tuesday, September 25th. 
Popcorn is 50 cents per bag. 
Please send money in a Ziploc bag 
with their name and room number 
written on it.  

Earn Money for Irwin 

There are two easy ways you can help    sup-
port our school. One way, is to collect Box 
Tops for Education pieces from a variety of 
items you already purchase at the store. 
Please cut the Box Top out and send them in 
to school in a Ziploc bag. For a complete list 
of participating products please visit  

https://www.boxtops4education.com/earn/
participating-products 

Another way to help is to register you   
Kroger Plus Card into the Kroger Community 
Rewards Program. Under the Community  
Rewards tab, search Irwin Elementary PTA. 

Meet the PTA Officers 
 

Presidentð Nina Graham 
Vice Presidentð Patti Kring 
Treasurerð Jennifer Lash 
Secretaryð Kasey Carr 
Fundraiser Chairð Kristen Davis 
Carnival Chairsð Chris Lechleitner and 
Abby Warner 
Popcorn Chairð Michelle Hoffman 
Volunteer Coordinatorð Sierra Dubose 
Teacher Appreciation  
Coordinatorð Michelle Ziegler 
Teacher Liasonsð Lindsey Baker and 
Brittany Rehrer 


